MINUTES-FREETOWN CEMETERY COMMITTEE
May 18, 1978

The meeting of the Freetown Cemetery Committee was called to order at
7:30 P.M, Members present were Ben Charland, Robert Parker, and Harris
Chace.

The first item on the agenda was the assignmment of services to the sur-
veyor Mre David Cass, who was hired with the remaining revenue sharing
funds of a previous year, totaling $380.61. Mr. Cass informed the
members that his rate was $15.00 per hour for two men and a truck plus
equipment.

Aerial photos of the proposed area to be surveyed and plotted were shown
and the details of the lay-out were suitably described and the task out-
lined.

In response to a request for more adequate floral displays to be provided
on graves so designated in the P.C, accounts, it was voted that the
Chairmman would establish a procedure and bidding process to provide for
this service in the future., It will be brought before the committee for
their consideration at the next meeting.

The recording of the sale of a 2 grave lot to Hubert Leary of 7 Hollywood
Avenue, Assonet, was duly recorded as lot number 35-B, Section 18 in the
Town Clerks' office book 33, Page 1.

The sum of $350.00 was deposited with the Treasurers office.

The motion was made and carried to adjourn at 9:00 P.M,

Respectfully submitted,

Benoit H, Charland




